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I am opposed to all the planned solar farms in Lincolnshire, which are all interconnected. 

 

These proposals would lead to a significant loss of agricultural land and agricultural production, 
leaving the country, even more dependent upon imports, which intern will have an impact on 
carbon footprint. 

 

These proposals will have a massive impact upon population health and well-being, with levels of 
anxiety and depression increasing in the local community. (These are already having a serious 
effect). 

 

The noise levels calculated by the developers are massively understated and not independently 
verified. 

 

Increased levels of traffic during the construction period would be appalling. 

 

There will be a massive impact upon the local wildlife and environment. 


